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I	support	the	proposed	model	number	2.	I	live	out	in	the	very	west	of	the	shire,	and	out	here	we
already	get	mostly	ignored	by	council	and	councillors.	I	believe	having	an	unsubdivided	model	would
just	make	that	situation	worse	and	the	current	model	of	only	having	one	councillor	in	the	ward	has
been	no	good	either	as	they	don't	even	have	to	do	anything	to	stay	elected	-	the	current	councillor
has	been	uncontested	in	all	but	1	election	in	around	20	years.	I	would	prefer	to	have	more	than	1
councillor	represent	my	area,	but	not	in	an	unsubdivided	model.	So	I	would	have	a	strong
preference	for	model	2.


